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CONFERENCES 

Conference numbers for MPLA members was at 75 and counting.  Hopefully it will be more by 
next week. 

Conference contracts were signed with Montana and Nebraska for 2011 and 2012.  The South 
Dakota contract for 2013 has been sent but not yet returned. 

We have received an invitation from the Wyoming Library Association to hold a joint 
conference in Cheyenne in late September or early October 2015. The most recent joint 
conference with Wyoming was in 2005. 

LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE 

I have signed a contract with YMCA of the Rockies for the 2012 Leadership Institute facilities. 

NEVADA REP 

Welcome to Ellen Fockler, the newly elected Nevada representative. 

THANK YOU 

Thank you all for the work put into your various positions this year.  I appreciate your support 
for MPLA, libraries, and me!   

 


